
From: Tine Mathiasen
To: Tine Mathiasen
Subject: New application - Cascade Shores rep. on NCSD#1 Advisory Committee
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 1:40:51 PM

From: Brad Torres  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 4:22 PM
To: Tine Mathiasen ; Trisha Tillotson

Cc: Heidi Hall 
Subject: RE: New application - Cascade Shores rep. on NCSD#1 Advisory Committee
 
Hello Tine,
 
                Trisha and I were able to sit down with Mr. Schulz, and think he would be a great addition
to the Sanitation District Advisory Committee.   We recommend proceeding with his appointment by
the Board Office as the Cascade Shores representative.
 
Thanks,
 
Brad Torres
Wastewater Operations Manager
Nevada County Sanitation District No.1
950 Maidu Ave.
Nevada City, Ca. 95959
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